Dear School Board Members: RECEIVED MAY 18 201

The last couple of years, the fundraiser for the cross country team has been a letter that
we’ve mailed to relatives and asked for donations that they could give to us. We hostarun up
at the Minidoka Dam, and we are one of the only races that doesn’t charge. | don’t believe we
necessarily need to charge, but | would like to make some money off of the race. | would like to
get some t-shirts made that say something like, “I ran the Dam run” and sell them at the race to
those in attendance. We would also give the winner a t-shirt for being the best at that race. |
believe that the cross country team could make just as much from doing this as we do from
asking for donations. Also this would be very non-impactful on our community because the
kids would be buying with their own money instead of bugging businesses and relatives for

donations.

Respectfully,

Kyle Meyers



